
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
 November 6, 2012 
 
 
 

In lieu of holding a Curriculum Committee meeting, information was e-mailed to 

members of the Curriculum Committee relative to a request from the Council of Academic 

Deans for the following catalog revisions:  increase the limit of hours for nontraditional credit 

from 34 to 45 hours, remove Correspondence Credit, and add Prior Learning Assessment.  The 

proposal was e-mailed for viewing by the Curriculum Committee members.   It was requested 

that if members of the Curriculum Committee had any concerns with approving what was 

presented, they were to inform the Office of Academic Affairs by the close of business on 

November 6. This action is being placed in the form of approved minutes based on a vote of 11 

for and 2 against. 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Patricia Roden, Chairperson 

 


